
Dear Parents/Carers, 

For students still attending school during the lockdown the canteen will be serving some food, but 

students who are not on free school meals must ensure that there is money on their SwiftPay parent 

portal account. As with last term, we will not be accepting cash. It is preferable if students order 

online via SwiftOrder – but if they do not have these accounts set up then they can order via a paper 

form in school.  Students can also bring in a packed lunch.  

Please note that for the coming half term the canteen will not be offering the hot meal options 1 or 

2 but the rest of the menu will be available. The menu has been posted above this letter in the 

school correspondence section of the website. 

Many thanks, 

OLCC 


